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Who we are
The Red Berets is a women's singing group which sees music as a 
powerful tool in the movement for social change. We first got together to 
sing at International Women's Day in 1981, and since then we've been 
singing songs of solidarity and struggle at benefits, rallies, demonstrations 
and picket lines. We are a grassroots singing group dedicated to making 
music accessible by encouraging audience participation. We've found that 
singing together generates a strong sense of solidarity.
What we sing
While we sing about a wide diversity of social issues -- workers rights, 
disarmament, anti-intervention, anti-racism, choice on abortion and sexual 
orientation -- our emphasis is on integrating these issues with concerns of 
women's movement. We sing both traditional and contemporary songs. 
When we have time, we like to write our own songs or rewrite the lyrics to 
other songs to fit a current issue.
If you want us to sing
You can get in touch with us by calling one of the following numbers 
(evenings and weekends):
555-5555  555-5555  556-5555 Depending on the type of event, we would 
like at least 2 weeks notice. If the event has been organized quickly, we 
can sometimes organize something within a few days. We don't charge a 
fee, but sometimes accept donations which we use to buy equipment or to 
pay for other expenses.


